
South Hedland Aquatic Centre Redevelopment

•	 Results from the water samples taken on Monday 6 and Wednesday 8 
May show the backwash filters on the main and leisure pools have failed to 
achieve compliance.

•	 Results also show that the pre-filter suction line, leading from the balance 
tank into the filters, had traces of amoeba.

•	 On Thursday 9 May, Council resolved at the Special Council Meeting for 
main contractors, CAA, to replace the filter medium in the main and leisure 
pools.

•	 The Town has instructed CAA to investigate a potential fault in the pre-filter 
suction line which may be causing the contamination in the filters.

•	 Materials for the replacement of the filter medium have been ordered, and 
are expected to arrive towards the end of the week. Once materials have 
arrived, work will commence immediately.

•	 The next water sample will be taken when all remediation works are 
complete.
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